
 

 

         Sequoyah Lady Chiefs Softball    
4485 Hickory Road • Canton, Georgia 30115 • (770) 479-4112 

Lane Whitley    Head Coach 
Dear Corporate Sponsor: 
 

The sport of fastpitch softball allows young women to develop physical and mental discipline as well as hand/eye, speed, 
strength and endurance.  Softball requires substantial commitment on the part of the athlete as they must train throughout the summer 
to compete in the fall.  Sequoyah High School Softball is a competitive program dedicated to excellence.  We are focused on the 
complete development our student-athletes.   

As our team grows, so do our needs and our budget.  Therefore Lady Chiefs Softball is seeking sponsorship for our team.  
Your donation to our program will go towards the purchase of netting materials to build a hitting tunnel, materials to maintain the field 
and equipment that is needed for practices.  

 It is because of the support of Corporate Sponsors like you that the Lady Chiefs are so successful on and off the field.  You 
are helping to build and mold our future leaders through your support. Monetary support for the program must come from Corporate 
Sponsors and other fund raising efforts.  You are crucial to the success of our team and program.  
 

Sponsorship	
  Levels	
   Single	
   Double	
   Triple	
   Homerun	
   Grand	
  slam	
  

Donation	
   $50	
  	
   $100	
  	
   $200	
  	
   $300	
  	
   $500	
  or	
  above	
  
1	
  Spirit	
  Wear	
  Shirt	
   C C C   
2	
  Spirit	
  Wear	
  Shirts	
  

   C C 
Company	
  Logo	
  on	
  Breast	
  Cancer	
  Awareness	
  Shirt	
  

 
C C C C 

Company	
  Logo	
  on	
  Team	
  Banner	
  
  

C C C 
Company	
  Logo	
  on	
  Team	
  Website	
    C C C C 
Plaque	
  of	
  Appreciation	
      C C 
Sponsor	
  recognition	
  on	
  42”	
  softball	
  displayed	
  at	
  field	
       C 
2	
  Tickets	
  to	
  the	
  awards	
  Banquet	
  

    C 
 
Please strongly consider participating in this program.  Your support is absolutely crucial to the success achieved by our young people.  
Thank you in advance for your sponsorship of the Sequoyah Lady Chiefs Softball 2016. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
SHS Softball Booster Club 
 
Name (Company or Individual): __________________________________________ 
 
Address: ________________________________________________________________ 
 
 ________________________________________________________________ 
 
Telephone Number: _______ - _____________________  Email: _____________________________________________ 
 
Contact Person: _____________________________________ Company web address: ____________________________________ 
 
Player Name___________________ Amount Received $_____ Check # ____ Cash____ 

Checks can be made payable to: SHS Softball Booster Club (see address above) 


